
 
 
 

Having trouble paying your hospital bill? 
You could be eligible for Financial Assistance 

 
Hillsdale Hospital is committed to minimizing the financial barriers to health care that exist for certain 
members of our community, in particular those not adequately covered by health insurance or 
governmental payment programs such as Medicare or Medicaid.  As such, financial aid to assist low 
income, uninsured or underinsured individuals with their hospital claims is available to all who qualify in 
accordance with Hillsdale Hospital’s Financial Assistance Policy. 
 
Do you qualify for Financial Assistance? 
Emergency and medically necessary hospital services provided by Hillsdale Hospital and our employed 
physicians are eligible for financial assistance consideration.  If you are unsure whether the services you 
received are eligible, please contact our Financial Counselor at 517-437-5222.   
 
Discounted care for eligible services, within the last 270 days, may be provided to those whose family 
income is 300% or below the Federal Poverty Guidelines. 
2025 

Family Size *Annual Income 
1 $46,950 
2 $63,450 
3 $79,950 
4 $96,450 
5 $112,950 
6 $129,450 
7 $145,950 
8 $162,450 

For each additional person add $15,650 
 *This is family gross income – the amount of money you earn before taxes are taken out. 
 
A completed Financial Assistance Application is necessary to determine your eligibility for discounted 
care.  An application and the Financial Assistance Policy can be obtained as follows: 

• At the Financial Counselor office in the lobby of Hillsdale Hospital 
• At www.hillsdalehospital.com 
• By mail at 168 S. Howell Street, Hillsdale, MI 49242 
• By calling the Financial Counselor at 517-437-5222  

 
A translation of the Financial Assistance Policy, the Financial Assistance Application, and this plain 
language summary of the Financial Assistance Policy is available, as required under applicable law. 
 

http://www.hillsdalehospital.com/


 


